
Outreach to Mexico 2017  

       
Information Sheet  

  

Mission Statement:  
To create a short term missions experience for Hampton Falls First Baptist Church in Mexico. We will serve and minister to a 
specific Mexican community, an orphanage called La Casa de la Esperanza. We will convey the message of the gospel of Jesus to 
those we meet through bible school, service projects, teaching and fellowship, and we will aim to encourage and foster spiritual 
growth. We also desire to grow in humility, cultural sensitivity, compassion, group unity and in our walk with Christ.   
  
Where:  Tijuana, México – La Casa de la Esperanza  
When:  Nov. 16- Nov. 24, 2017 (Dates could be adjusted slightly for airfare)  
How much:  $1,000 per person (approximate) - to be raised by team fundraisers and individual and church support.  
  
Commitment:  
 

1. Submit an application by August 6th.  Interviews to be completed by September 1st.   
2. Attend mandatory meetings during Sunday School:  Sept. 10, 17, 24, Oct. 1, 8, 15, Nov 5th  (Sunday  

afternoon) where there will be a commitment to growing in/planning for/learning:  
A. Cultural Sensitivity  
B. Personal Walk with Christ  
C. Group Unity  
D. Planning Construction projects  
E. VBS lessons  
F. Spanish music  
G. Basic Language Skills  

3.  Raise required funds and meet appropriate deadlines. 
4.  Get a passport  
5. Travel to Mexico with the following in view:  

A. Give with a heart of service  
B. Love with the compassion of Christ  
C. See through the eyes of another culture  
D. Become part of a team and give up your rights  



  
  

“Therefore since we receive a kingdom which cannot be shaken, let us show gratitude, by 
which we may offer to God an acceptable service with reverence and awe.”  Hebrews 12:28  
 
 

Questions? Email: John Wilson 
 
 

Applications due: 
 

Application available online at: 
Application – This is my first trip with HFFBC 
Application – I have been on a missions trip with HFFBC before. 
*Submit completed applications by email to: John Wilson 

mailto:jwilson@andover.edu
http://www.hffbc.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Short_term_missions_form.pdf
http://www.hffbc.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Short_term_missions_form.pdf
http://www.hffbc.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/REPEAT_short_term_missions_form.pdf

